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8"'" pFuel Facility Safeguards Licensing Branch \y
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Gentlemen.

Subject: Request for Exemption from Regulations for License SNM-1107
(Docket 70-1151)

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby requests an exemption from the
provisions of 10CFR70.57(b)(2) and 10CFR70.58(c)(2) to permit an extension in
time for our next scheduled management review of the safeguards and accountability
program at the Columbia facility. The attachment to this letter provides addi-
tional information and justification for this request.

A check in the amount of $150 is enclosed as payment of the fee specified in
10CFR170 for this request.

Westinghouse requests that the attachment to this letter be withheld from public
disclosure in accordance with the provisions of 10CFR2.790(d).

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at the above
address or by telephone on (412) 374-4652.

Very truly yours,

A. J. Nardi, Manager
NES License Administration

AJN/dr

DAttachments a
4 i

DOCKETEDI USNRCL _g -

i T APR 2 o 1993 y
_

i n wvs
1 *n , , renn

i
-

N:AliCLERK 1,

N.'

muum ' aam! C PDR _
j

w y i


